
BANKRUPTCY UPDATE
December 21, 2021

If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Chambers and Clerk's Office
Closed on Friday, December 24

In celebration of the holidays, Chambers and the Clerk's office
will be closed this Friday, December 24, 2021.

Electronic Filing Guide

Please remember to review and utilize the detailed procedures
and instructions covering numerous topics contained in the
Electronic Filing Guide on the Court's website.  Newly added is
a guide titled "Installment Payments," which contains
instructions regarding how to file an Application for Individuals
to Pay the Filing Fee in Installments (Official Form 103A) and
how to make an installment payment in CM/ECF.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

HAPPY HOLIDAYS
from Chambers and the Clerk's office

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/electronic-filing-guide
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/content/installment-payments
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://www.uscourts.gov/forms/individual-debtors/application-individuals-pay-filing-fee-installments



